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REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

CITIZENS MULTIMODAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Wednesday, November 1, 2017 
 

CMAC Members Present 
 

  Harvey Katz Thomas Petersen 

  Paul Malikowski Chun (Alan) Chao 

  Jeff Bonano Kyle Smith 

  Sigurd Jaunarajs Mark Tadder 

  Paul Malikowski Mark Nichols, Vice-Chair 

  Genevieve Parker Gabrielle Enfield 

  Dora Uchel 

 

CMAC Members Absent 

 

  Molly O’Brien, Chair Mayuko Majima 

 

RTC Staff 

 

  Dan Doenges Garth Oksol 

  Mark Maloney David Carr 

  Rob Reeder Jacqueline Maldonado 

 

CMAC Guests 

 

  Nick Johnson, NDOT 

 

The Citizens Multimodal Advisory Committee (CMAC) met in the RTC 1st Floor Conference Room, 

1105 Terminal Way, Reno, Nevada. The meeting was called to order at 5:32 p.m. by the Vice-Chair, 

Mark Nichols. 

 

ITEM 1. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 

The agenda was approved as submitted. 

 

ITEM 2. PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

There were no public comments given. 
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ITEM 3. APPROVAL OF THE OCTOBER 4, 2017 MEETING MINUTES 
 

The minutes of the CMAC meeting October 4, 2017, were approved as submitted. 

 

ITEM 4. NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (NDOT) QUARTERLY 

UPDATE 

 

Nick Johnson, NDOT gave a presentation on the Spaghetti Bowl Project. A copy of the PowerPoint 

presentation is on file at the RTC Metropolitan Planning Department. Questions on the PowerPoint 

and on the Spaghetti Bowl project alternatives were discussed.  

 

Jae Pullen, NDOT also gave NDOT project updates.  

 

Dora Uchel requested the RTC RIDE bus stop benches where she rides RTC RIDE be relocated due 

to injuries when boarding onto the bus. 

 

Dan Doenges, RTC Planning Manager referred her to RTC Public Transportation for the requests. 

 

ITEM 5. RTC ASSET PLANNING FOR EMERGENCIES 
 

Rob Reeder, RTC Safety/Security Administrator briefed the committee on the RTC’s participation 

on the Emergency Support Functions (ESF’s) assistance in transportation. A discussion followed on 

emergency transportation support and resources. 

 

ITEM 6. DISCUSSION AND RECOMMENDATION ON THE PUBLIC 

PARTICIPATION PLAN UPDATE 
 

Dan briefed the committee on the Public Participation Plan (PPP) updates, which will be brought to 

the RTC Board for adoption at their November 17, 2017 meeting. Questions and comments followed 

on the public outreach efforts for the RTC plans/projects. 

 

Jeff Bonano gave a motion to recommend approval of the PPP update. 

 

Genevieve Parker seconded. 

 

The motion carried unanimously. 

 

ITEM 7. REPORTS 

 

There was no discussion on the reports. 
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ITEM 8. MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENTS/AGENDA ITEMS FOR FUTURE CMAC 

MEETINGS 

 

Genevieve gave updates on the Grand Opening for the Reno Bike Project at Grove and Wrondel 

Way. 

 

Jeff requested information on the WCSD Wild Creek High School traffic impact study. 

 

Dan stated he will contact the WCSD for an upcoming agenda item. A discussion followed on the 

WCSD high schools and elementary schools and the traffic congestion in the surrounding areas. 

 

ITEM 9. RTC/RIDE/ACCESS STAFF ITEMS 
 

Mark Maloney, RTC Transit Manager announced the Token app is now available for the RTC 

ACCESS services. 

 

ITEM 10. PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

There were no public comments given. 

 

ITEM 11. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 


